
WHY is Wal-Mart supporting homosexual activism?

On August 21, 2006, the “National Gay & Lesbian Chamber of Commerce” 
announced a “partnership” with Wal-Mart Stores, Inc.

This means . . . 

Wal-Mart is now a “corporate member” of the “National Gay & Lesbian 
Chamber of Commerce.”

A Wal-Mart vice president will now serve as an advisor to the “National Gay 
& Lesbian Chamber of Commerce.”

Wal-Mart will now sponsor (pay for) some of the programs of the “National 
Gay & Lesbian Chamber of Commerce,” including two conferences.

Wal-Mart will go out of its way to purchase products from businesses with
 “Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual or Transgendered (LGBT)” owners.

Wal-Mart has never excluded homosexuals from being employees, customers, 
or suppliers. 

But why must they pander to radical homosexual activists?  The “National 
Gay & Lesbian Chamber of Commerce,” Wal-Mart’s new “domestic partner,” 
favors abolishing the definition of marriage as the union of one man and 
one woman.

How can Wal-Mart keep its reputation as a “family-friendly” store and company 
if it continues to use consumer dollars to fund radical social activism?
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